
14. FENDALTON LIBRARY/SERVICE CENTRE CO-LOCATION RR 9346

A progress report was provided to the Board on the design development details
associated with the Library/Service Centre co-location at Fendalton.

Mark Noonan and Ian Krause presented details on the designs including the floor
plan, elevations and perspective of the proposed building.

The Board received the information.


